GOVERNMENT GIRLS' GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE
NOTICE
DEPARTMENT OF GEOGRAPHY
28-09-2024

Memo No. | 72 hfn.,hﬂd]oefafi *"Jl-} 2/t Date - 28| 10|24,

It is hereby informed to all departmental students that the two faculty members
Dr. Rajashree Dasgupta and Dr. Suradhuni Ghosh are going for field trip on 01-
10-2024 and will return on 04-10-2024 .The puja vacation for the session 2024-
25 will commence from 03-10-2024. Hence no major /Hons. classes will be

held in the Geography Department on 01-10-2024.
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